
Appendix 4 
Progress with Committee Resolutions 

 

Date of 
Meeting 

Item number and title Resolution  Progress 

20 July  
2017  

6.  Update on the 
Management of Car Parks 

RESOLVED:  
(i) that as part of its consideration, it had read, 

understood and taken account of the Well-being 
Impact Assessment (Appendix D);  

(ii) having considered the information presented in the 
report and answers received to the questions 
raised, to support the continuation of the work to 
develop the Car Park Asset Management Plan and 
the other initiatives listed; and 

(iii)  that a report be presented to the Committee in 
March 2018 detailing the progress made with the 
implementation of the Car Park Asset 
Management Plan and outlining the findings of the 
cross-service Car Park Task and Finish Group 
exploring potential options to improve the visitor 
experience in terms of parking.  

 
 
The Lead Member and 
officers were informed of 
the Committee’s 
recommendations.  See 
Appendix 1 to the current 
Scrutiny Work Programme 
report – the requested 
report is listed for 
presentation to the 
Committee at its meeting 
on 22 March 2018 

 7.  Consideration of Free 
Parking for Disabled 
Badge Holders 

RESOLVED:  
(i) to confirm that, as part of its consideration, it had 

read, understood and taken account of the Well-
being Impact Assessment (Appendix B); and 

(ii) that the Head of Service, in consultation with the 
Lead Member for Highways, Planning and 
Sustainable Travel, having considered the above 

 
The Delegated Decision is 
in the process of being 
prepared and will be 
published in the near 
future 



observations take a delegated decision in relation 
to car park tariffs for ‘Blue Badge’ holders. 

 8.  Review and Update of 
Holiday Caravan 
Regulation Project 

RESOLVED: subject to the above observations to - 
(i) support and commend the data management 

and monitoring systems set up as part of the 
Project; 

(ii) agree for officers of the Planning and Public 
Protection Service to continue to investigate 
potential unauthorised residential occupation 
and to regulate parks accordingly; and 

(iii) agree that the regulation work should now 
continue on a ‘business as usual’ basis without 
the need for any further referral to Scrutiny.  

 
 
 
The Lead Member and 
officers have been 
informed of the 
Committee’s 
recommendations 

 


